
It has been exactly three months since I last sent out a newsletter.  I thought it 
was time to get back to something familiar once more now that we have some 
of our pupils back to school. 

This week we welcomed back some 
of our children in nursery and recep-
tion and some children of our key 
workers.  It is quite a different 
school to the one that we left be-
hind in March with lots of new sys-
tems in place and an unbelievable 
amount of hand gel, hand wash and 
tissues around the building.  Howev-
er, all of the children returned with 
happy and bright smiling faces and 
have had a great week.   

The staff have worked immensely hard to 
create welcoming environments for the 
children to return to, despite all of the 
restrictions we have in place and guide-
lines we have to follow.  They have en-
sured that the first week back for our 
children has been a happy and positive 
one—the Burton Agnes spirit lives on.   

Next week our numbers in school increase once more as  we welcome back 
some of our year 1 learners.  Please can parents make sure that they stick to 
their allocated pick up and drop off times and that you don’t queue up be-
fore you need to. Please can I ask that you refresh yourselves with the proce-
dures sent out a couple of weeks ago so that we are all familiar with what is 
expected so that we can keep everyone safe.  This information can also be 
found on the newsletters page on our school website. 

Power Cut 
Many thanks to the parents of children due to be in school today for their un-
derstanding this morning when we had to close school due to a power failure.  
The school is still without power as I write (3pm) but the engineers are work-
ing hard to rectify it. 
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Summer Art Challenge 
Thank you for all of the entries received for the Summer 
Art Challenge.  Despite the weather not feeling one but 
summery this week we have had some cheerful and care-
ful art work produced.  Thank you to Maisie for her ‘birds 
in a tree’, Emma for her ‘Dinosaurs on the beach’, Sophie 
for her lock down beach and Isabella for her summer sun-
set scene. All will be receiving a certificate for their stun-
ning work.  It’s not too late to send your entries in if you 
haven't yet done so. 



Tower Challenge 
Look at these fantastic towers.  So creative and such fabulous ideas.  Well done to you all. 



Drop off and collection times for week beginning 15th June 2020 

 

Drop off and collection times – only one parent to drop and collect 

Key worker bubble                    8.45 am – 3.30 pm 

Reception children                 8.55 am – 3.20pm  

Nursery       8.55am—12 midday 

Year 1           9.10 am – 3.30 pm 

 

Friday collection times 

Reception children                                       8.55 am – 12.00 

Year 1                                                              9.10 am – 12.20pm 

Nursery                                                           9.00 am – 12.00pm 

key workers       8.45 – 12.20pm 

Key workers requiring care on a Friday pm must have made arrangements with Mrs 

Jameson via  

burtonagnes.head.primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

 

Home learning will be sent out as usual for those children not currently in 

school 

 

Have a lovely weekend 


